
2022 

 

Hello Families, 

Sheridan Park Elementary school will be holding its annual Career Day on  

Friday, December 16, 2022 and we need your help! 

We are looking for engaging presenters to share their expertise with our students.  

 

Topics to talk about may include skills needed, amount of schooling, everyday tasks, why you 

chose your profession, and the teamwork needed to succeed.  *** Be prepared to receive the 

question “How much money do you make?” as the students always seem to ask.  Visual aides / 

tools of the trade and / or video are always helpful. 

 

Please fill out the bottom portion if interested in being a presenter. 

 

Name:_______________________________         Student:__________________________ 

 

Profession: ___________________________        Company:___________________________ 

 

Phone: ______________________________         Email: ______________________________ 

 

I have promotional items / giveaways for the students.         Yes ________        No  ________ 

 

 

 


